
 

 

TO: Ande Banks, City Manager  

FROM:  Matt Little, Recreation and Events Manager, Parks & Recreation 

DATE:  5/13/25 

RE: Salvation Army 100 Year Anniversary 

 

Summary:   Consider the special event application request for the Salvation Army’s 100 Year 

Anniversary on Friday, June 27, 2025.  

 

Background: The Salvation Army will be celebrating the arrival of the first Salvation Army 

representative to Harrisonburg 100 years ago. This event will take place in front of the 

Courthouse in downtown Harrisonburg – no road closures. 

 

This application was reviewed and approved by the Special Events Committee on April 3, 

2025.   

 

Key Issues:   
- PW Support (reserving parking spots at Courthouse)  


